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October 17, 2005

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commission

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

Re: DWW 04-048- City of Nashua — Petition for Valuation

Dear Ms. Howland:

Tel. (603) 271-2431

FAX (603) 271-3878

TDD Access: Relay NH
1-800-735-2964

Website:
www.puc.nh.gov

The Commission recently approved a revised procedural schedule for this docket. The

procedural schedule had been proposed by the parties. Upon review of the schedule, the parties
have determined that one proposed date for a Technical Session, February 20, 2006, falls on a
Monday and that the Commission is closed in observance of President’s Day. The parties thus
propose that the Technical Session be held on Tuesday, February 21, 2006 at 9 a.m. at the
Commission.

Staff has received specific concurrence from the Town of Amherst, Town of Merrimack,
Town of Milford, the Pennichuck companies, City of Nashua, Town of Pittsfield, Merrimack
Valley Regional Water District, Town of Litchfield, Town of Hudson, and Office of the
Consumer Advocate.

Thank you again for your assistance with this matter.
Sincerely,

s,

Marcia A. B. Thunberg
Staff Attorney
cc: Service List



